
Safety has been a big
push. In 2020 the
concern was COVID
now in 2022 as a
result of the Uvalde
shooting a focus has
been more on safety.lt
is important to ensure
that all doors are
locked. We had a
safety check. We
passed. It is our
responsibility to make
sure that students are
safe. Please ensure
that doors leading to
the outside are
locked.

10 minutes Other Topics from With the refugees, Lower grades please take
Parents/Community Members incorporating time to go around to show

celebrations that are your students the
relevant to them celebrations around the

world

Adjourn



We have multicultural
events such as stem
projects and
celebrations"holidays
around the world".

a part of our school
and she has been
helping in Providing
Amplify development.
Ms. Salomon has
helped with the
implementation also.
We have also been
going through training
for T-TESS. We have
had monthly training
and calibration is
ongoing. PLC has
been implemented in
this campus and has
been used to help
improve instruction.
We also have had
HB3 for teachers to
improve their capacity.

Culture is important.
We have implemented
ideas such as
employee of the
month and we have
monthly staff gifts with
collaboration with
PTO to help us show
appreciation for
students. We have
also implemented the
weekly school
community
meetings. Feedback
from students and
staff has been
positive.



Time Agenda Item Team Notes Action Items

5 minutes Introductions

35 minutes Review Progress Monitoring on SIP
Goals

• Instruction and PD
o Amplify
o T-TESS
o PLCs

• Campus Culture
o Staff of the Month
o Monthly Staff

Celebrations
o Multicultural Events
o STEM Projects
o Inclusive Holiday

Celebrations
• Safety Updates

We have to go into
our goals to see if
we're making
progress. We went
through it in
November. We have
gone into the goals
and reviewed them to
see if we have been
moving which we
have. Next check is in
January. This is good
information for staff to
know that we have
goals that we need to
reach in order to go in
the right direction. Our
goal this year has
been tied to teaching
and professional
development. We
have implemented a
new program which is
Amplify. Mrs. Pena is

Mr. Contreras stated that
we need to keep vigilant
especially during this time
of celebrations.

Monitoring students while
transitioning in the
hallways to ensure they do
not mess with the work
displayed in the hallways.

Keep monitoring the
restrooms. Do not let
students go to the hallways
by themselves.This
includes the restroom,
nurse, or front office alone.

Be more mindful about
locking rooms such as the
valley cafe and the work
room.



Logistics:
Date: 12/12/2022
Time: 3:15-4:15
Location: Valley West
Facilitator: Samantha Woods
Note taker: AP Martinez

Materials:
Items to Prepare Before Meeting: None

Professional Expectations: (binary "musts")

Meeting starts and ends on time.

Tame the technology.

TeamNorms: (attitudes/mindsets/processes)

Be present.

Be purposeful.

Be yourself.

Samantha Woods

Miguel Martinez

John Bustamante

Nakary Lopez

Rodolfo Contreras

Katya Salinas

Xanthe Lopez

Sally Bercu

Brittney Scott

Alma Rangel

Lillie McQuerter

Absent Members


